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Submission: I'd like to have my say about the ' FIT FOR THE FUTURE' proposal by saying: 
As a Rozelle resident I am strongly opposed to the idea of the merging of the six inner west councils. I believe that Leichhardt 
should remain a standalone council as this will continue to benefit us leichhardt residents. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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